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Year 1 - Meet the teachers and Phonics workshop 
 

Wednesday 19th September, 9am 
 
 

Friday 7th September 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Welcome back from the summer holidays. I hope you had a restful break.  
 
In Year 1 we have had a successful start to the school year and look forward to the year ahead. We 
would like to invite you to join us for a phonics workshop on Wednesday 19th September at 9am. We 
will use this opportunity to explain how we teach phonics in Year 1 and provide you with some ideas on 
how you could support your child’s learning at home. Following the workshop there will be the chance 
to go up to the Year 1 classes so you can meet their teachers and see the learning environment. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs McCandless  
 
EYFS and Year 1 Phase Leader 

 

 


